

What we're learning...

Week of January 9th – January 12th

Monday: We will be reviewing the classroom rules and expectations.

Tuesday: We will be working on using our tripod grasp by following along to the Crayon Song.

Wednesday: We will be using Tap Tap Sticks and learning how to follow a beat.

Thursday: We will be working on taking turns and playing board games.

Classroom Reminders

~Please check folders daily

~Please send all snow gear, as we go outside everyday if the feel like temperature is 10 or above.

Contact Information

Phone:701-227-3010

Email:

Staceyh@dickinsoncap.org Remind: Text @shecke to 81010

COVER YOUR COUCH AND SNEEZE

Stop the spread of germs that make people sick



When you cough or sneeze cover your nose and mouth with a tissue



Cough or sneeze into your elbow, not your hands.





Throw away your tissue!







Seirbhis Sláinte Níos Fearr á Forbairt





